
 

 

 
 

Glenwood Special Meeting – December 11, 2023, 5:30 p.m. 
 
Pursuant to IC 5-14-1.5-5, a special meeting was called by the Glenwood Town Council. The meeting was held at the 
town hall at 217 N. Main Street, Glenwood, IN.  
 
Dennis Richardson, Council President, declared a quorum and called the special meeting to order. Other officers present 
were; David Miller, Council Member; and Mary M. Richardson, Clerk-Treasurer. Jo Temple, Council Vice President, and 
Paul Sembach, Water Superintendent. 
 
The purpose of said meeting was to continue the discussion from the November 11, 2023 meeting regarding methods of 
improving water quality using Glenwood’s existing treatment facilities.  
 
Jeffrey Fish, Operations Specialist from Commonwealth Engineering, discussed the town’s three wells. Jeff recommended 
installing new valves and actuators and performing a pilot test. The pilot test will be lengthy and require an additional 
certified operator. 
 
A motion was made by Jo Temple and seconded by David Miller to authorize a pilot test that will require additional 
supplies and an additional certified operator’s assistance.  Approval was unanimous.  Denny will reach out to get other 
certified operators cost quotes for the test.  Paul will work on obtaining supplies including additional sample bottles.  
 
There being no other business, a motion was made by David Miller and seconded by Denny Richardson to adjourn the 
meeting. Approval was unanimous. 
 
 
 
Mary M. Richardson, Clerk-Treasurer 


